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主旨:

Dersi Suwita [dersi.pgi@gmail.com]

Chinese Taipei Golf Association

Re: Inquiry about the International Events Schedule of Indonesia

Dear Lian, 

I hope this mail will find you well too.  Nice to hear from you again. 

The situation pretty much the same here in Indonesia. Our last tournament was in the late Feb early this 
year, after that all the tournaments were cancelled. 

Everything still very uncertain here in Indonesia due to the Covid-19 and we can not hold any 
tournament yet at the moment.  Really hope things will get better soon. 

Have a pleasant weekend. 

Warm regards, 
Dersi 

Best Regards, 

Revita Kumala Dewi (Ms.)
Indonesia Golf Association 
Pondok Indah Golf Course, Golf Gallery Building 2nd Fl. 
Jl. Metro Pondok Indah, Jakarta 12310. Indonesia 
Tlp : 021-75908206, Fax : 021-29208534 
W : www.pbpgi.org 




